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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Breakfast and Kids’ Club 

  

Since September we have been operating with a reduced number of children in our 

Breakfast Club and Kids’ Club in accordance with our ‘live’ COVID-19 risk 

assessment.  Following our latest weekly review of that risk assessment, we now feel 

confident that we can safely slightly increase the number of children able to attend in the 

morning and afternoon.  

  

Where possible, children will be kept with peers who are in their class bubble and we will, for 

as long as weather allows, continue to utilise the areas outside school to maximise social 

distancing.  Where children do have to mix with children from different bubbles, we will 

ensure that they are kept in small, consistent groups as far as this is possible. 

  

We understand how important wraparound care is for our children and families and will 

continue to review our arrangements alongside our ‘live’ COVID-19 risk assessment. 

  

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions of concerns. 

  

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr P Bellamy 

Acting Head of School 
 


